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Welcome to the New LNNY Program 

Coordinator! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maria Elena Castaneda replaces Deborah, wo retired on November 
27. She brings ESL teaching experience from her time in Japan and 
she also worked at the fort Drum Daycare Center. 
Xxxxxxx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

A Farewell Message from Deborah  
 

 
I want to say good bye to everyone whom I came to know through my almost 19 

years at LNNY. I appreciated the challenge of learning new tasks, teaching my 
classes, and all the other fun things. It has been an honour to work with my 

Director, Cecilia. I will miss Silvia, LNNY Program Assistant at Fort Drum, our 
dedicated tutors, and Boad members. Above all, I will miss my students. I wish 
everyone a safe and happy holiday. All of the kind acknowledgements from 
everyone and the class farewell party will stay in my heart forever. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Look at Recent Class Events at Fort Drum and in Watertown 
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